
 

TERM 2 REPORT CARDS 

We would like to remind all 

parents that report cards will 

be issued to all students on 

Thursday 12th April, 2018. 

 

 

PARENT – TEACHER CONFERENCE 

The final parent teacher conference of 

the 2017 – 2018 academic year will 

take place on Saturday 21st April, 2018. 

We hope that all parents will be able to 

attend this important event. Further 

details regarding timings will be 

issued after the forthcoming vacation.   

TERM 2 VACATION 

Please be reminded that NIS is 

closed for the end of term 

vacation. This is from Friday 

23rd March – Saturday 31st 

March, 2018. School re-opens for 

all students on Sunday 1st April.  

ALL STUDENTS ARE EXPECTED TO RETURN TO SCHOOL ON 

SUNDAY 1ST APRIL. TAKING ADDITIONAL HOLIDAYS IS NOT 

PERMITTED. 

EARLY DEPARTURES FROM SCHOOL 

We have noticed an increase in the 

number of students who are leaving 

school early, as a result of being 

collected by parents. Unless there is an 

emergency or 

the school 

requests you to 

collect your 

child early, all 

parents should 

ensure that 

children are in school from 0720 until 

the very end of the school day. Please be aware that the office staff and 

senior staff at the school may refuse to allow you to take children early, 

unless there is an exceptionally good reason. 

MISSING ASSESSMENTS 

UNLESS THERE ARE EXTENUATING AND UNPREVENTABLE 

EMERGENCY CIRCUMSTANCES, ALL CHILDREN ARE 

EXPECTED TO BE PRESENT FOR THEIR CLASS 

ASSESSMENTS / TESTS. IN ORDER FOR THE SCHOOL TO 

CONSIDER ANY CASE WHERE A CHILD MISSES AN 

ASSESSMENT THE ABOVE CRITERIA MUST BE MET, PLUS 

PARENTS MUST SUBMIT THIRD PARTY 

DOCUMENTATION TO SUBSTANTIATE THE CHILD’S ABSENCE. UNLESS THE ABSENCE 

MEETS THE ABOVE CRITERIA NO RETESTS WILL BE GIVEN. PLEASE NOTE THAT VACATIONS 

DURING TERM TIME ARE NOT PERMITTED UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCES 

SCHOOL EQUIPMENT 

We would like to remind all parents that it is 

your responsibility to make sure that your 

child is properly equipped for school. We are 

finding a number of children without the very 

basic equipment such as books, pens, 

pencils, rulers and art equipment. Please check your child’s 

pencil case, timetable and bag. 
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SCHOOL FEE PAYMENT DATES 

Parents are reminded that if you opted to pay the school 
fees in termly instalments the due dates are as follows 

 

¶ FEE PAYMENT TERM 2 = 7th January, 2018 

¶ FEE PAYMENT TERM 3 = 1st April, 2018 

You can pay in cash, by online bank transfer or using your bank 
card. Please see the accountants for details.  

PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO STICK TO THESE DEADLINES 
AND AGREED PAYMENT DATES. THE SCHOOL CAN ONLY RUN 

EFFICIENTLY IF THESE DATES ARE ADHERED TO IN FULL BY ALL 
PARENTS. 

DURING THE VACATION PERIOD THE NIS 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT WILL BE OPEN FROM 

0700 ð 1300 {Sunday ð Thursday}  TO ALLOW 

PAYMENT OF TERM THREE FEES  

FEE PAYMENT FOR TERM 2 IS NOW 

EXTREMELY OVERDUEé. 

TERM 3 PAYMENT IS DUE VERY SOONé 

MR. MARK’S MATHS CHALLENGE!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MR. TONY’S MERIT CHALLENGE! 
 

άI was born on June 15th 1995, in a village called Nagrig. As 
a child I used to travel 10 hours per day to train for the 

career I am now famous for. I have lived in England, Italy 
and Switzerland because of the job I do. At the minute, I am 

very famous in front of the Anfield faithful. έ 

 

 

You should write the name of the person, your name and class on a 
piece of paper and place it in the box outside Mr. Tonyõs Office. The 
winners will be drawn from the box each week and will be in the 
newsletter. As a prize, each winner will be given MERITS FROM Mr. 
Tony.  

Only one answer per student will be accepted. It must be written by the 
student, not the parent! Bonus merits may be awarded to children who 
create óspecial answer sheets ï such as a posterô. The poster must be 

the individual work of each student.  

WINNERS LAST WEEK WILL BE ADDED 

TO THE FIRST NEWSLETTER AFTER THE 

VACATION 

 
A merchant can place 8 large boxes or 10 

small boxes into a carton for shipping. In one 
shipment, he sent a total of 96 boxes. If 

there are more large boxes than small boxes, 
how many cartons did he ship? 

 

LOCAL TEACHERS 

(FOR NEXT YEAR ) 
 

We are looking for suitably qualified and experienced teaching staff 
to begin work at the best school in Al Hasa.   

 
KG / PRIMARY / SCIENCE / ENGLISH 
 

¶ You must be degree qualified 

¶ You must have experience working as a teacher in 
international schools {At least 2 years} 

¶ You must be able to speak and write fluently in 
English. 

 
ARABIC / ISLAMIC STUDIES  
 

¶ You must be degree qualified, in Arabic or Islamic 
Studies 

¶ You must have experience working as a teacher in 
international / private  schools {At least 2 years} 

¶ You must be able to speak English. 
¶ Your Arabic language must be excellent.  

 
ALL TEACHERS MUST BE ELIGIBLE FOR TRANSFER OF 

SPONSORSHIP OR AJEER {Females} 

 
Interested parties should submit their full CV (written in 

English) to the school by email.  
 

(principal@nadaschool.edu.sa)  
 

mailto:principal@nadaschool.edu.sa


 

TIME FOR KG 

Learning about time is an important 
skill for children. In KG2 the students 
started learning about reading the 
clock, ordering events during the day, 
days of the week and months of the 
year. These elements are considered 
the basics of their future learning about 
time. They also did some activities like 
making their own clocks. 

 

 

 

 

ENGLISH SPEECHES – G5 

 

Term 2 has been a busy term filled with interactive and creative activities. For 
English this term, learners were asked to present a speech to their classmates. 
Here, they had the option of describing their personality traits, a presentation of a 
collection of their favorite objects, creating a Survival box that they would need if 
they were ever stranded on an island or a box of treasures where they presented 
their favorite objects to the class. Needless to say, the Grade 5 learners were 
amazing! The amount of effort and creativity they put into their presentations were 
phenomenal! We were exposed to book collections, game collections, a collection 
of cuddly toys and origami Warcraft characters to name a few.  Learners got to 
experience the likes, loves and total dislikes of their fellow classmates- with many 
experiences resulting in question and answer sessions taken on by the 
Presenters. These sessions allowed learners to express themselves verbally as 
they never have done before and was greatly enjoyed by the audience.  

 



 

MANGAHIGH 

The Middle East Math Ninja challenge 

Grade 1,2 & 3 boys and girls will be competing in The Middle East Math 
Ninja challenge between 11th and 22nd March. The aim is to encourage a 
greater understanding of mathematics through playing educational math 
games. Our students in Grades 1-3 will be competing online against 
students from schools across the Middle East. Students can log in both in 
school and at home with their dedicated login details. Medals will be 
awarded to those students who achieve greater than 150 points before 
the end of March 22nd. 

 

 

 


